
MEET MAINTENANCE WORKER

Turner 

For more information, please visit  
fairhavenpgm.com

Richard Turner has been a loyal TCBDD employee for over 30 years. A mainstay in the 
Maintenance Department, Richard is known for his ability to fix nearly anything and has always 
been one you could depend on to get the job done right. He was happy to stay with TCBDD for 
so long because he knows how important it is to support the men and women who work here 
and the students at Fairhaven.

An avid basketball fan, Richard will always remember playing basketball with the students. His 
favorite time was when he accompanied the students to Louisiana for a basketball tournament. 
He’ll never forget how fun it was to travel with them and watch the team compete and have fun.

He’s also grateful for how wonderful the TCBDD administration is to work for. After 30 years, he is 
still appreciative of the work they do for the students and employees. Not a day went by where 
he wasn’t impressed with how hard everyone worked and how caring they all are. 

Now that he’s retiring, you can find Richard simply fishing and relaxing. Be sure to congratulate 
Richard on his retirement and give him a great big Thank You for 30 years of dedication to 
TCBDD and everyone here!
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